



Michael Glasheen Transit Planner City of Racine 03/25/06

RE: Formal request to include The Drink Tavern in the 2006 Pub&Grub Trolley Route

Dear Mr. Glasheen,

I am very excited to introduce my new bar The Drink Tavern to the downtown Racine business district. As a new merchant I have invested a substantial amount of time and money into the property and business. In doing so I am confident The Drink Tavern will become a positive attribute to the neighborhood and a thriving business venture. The spring/summer plans include a brand new beer garden/patio area which will replace an old gravel parking lot.

The Drink Tavern will see the greatest benefits from these renovations through the patronage of the downtown Racine visitors. The Pub and Grub Trolley System would serve an iatrical part in getting these visitors to The Drink Tavern. I believe any modifications to the existing route to include The Drink Tavern would be highly beneficial to both my business as well as the City of Racine. Visitors will have a chance to enjoy a new establishment and also see the beautifying effects of the neighborhood renovations the city has been doing in the area.

I truly consider this a high priority for my business; please respond to this request as soon as possible.

I can be reached @ 773-406-0697 do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions and concerns regarding this matter.

Thank You,

Michael Mlsna

Proprietor